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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to St. Ignatius of Loyola Catholic 

Schools 

Alpena, MI, March 2, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently presented a check to St. 
Ignatius of Loyola Catholic Schools for 
their Harbor Nights Fundraiser. 

Harbor Nights is the school’s biggest 
fundraiser of the year, generating 
money for the school’s general fund 
through a dinner, games, raffles, and 
auctions.  

AAACU is proud to be a sponsor for 
this year’s event with a $200.00 
donation that Rachel presented to 
Heather Ryan, Principal of St. Ignatius 
of Loyola Catholic School. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit 
union with membership eligibility open 
to any resident in the state of Michigan. 
As of January 31, 2023, AAACU 
provides service to 33,882 members 
with total assets equal to $575,646,649. 

 

Pictured: Rachel Chojnacki and Heather Ryan 
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